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City of Fort Wright

Municipal Road Aid Public Hearing

Wednesday, July 18, 2018, 5:45 p.m.

The public hearing was called to order at 5:45 p.m. by Mayor Hatter.

The purpose of the hearing was to receive input from residents and discuss issues regarding

street and bridge reconstruction/paving projects for the 18/19 Fiscal Year. The City of Fort Wright

is anticipating the receipt of approximately $114,000 from the Department of Rural and

Municipal Road Aid during the 18/19 Fiscal Year. The City Administrator called the roll.

Mayor Hatter Here

Councilman Abein Absent

Councilman Feinauer Here

Councilman Hoerlein Here

Councilman Wall Here

Councilman Wessels Here

Councilman Witt Here

There were no residents in the audience who wished to comment. Mayor Hatter identified that

the City has a 5 year road plan and spends well over the amount of MRA Funding the City will
receive.

There being no further discussion, Coundhrian Hoerlein made a motion to adjourn. Councilman
Wall made a seconJ./AII were in f^verTme public hearing adjourned at 5:51 p.m.

David Hatter, Mayor

City of FontvWright

DATE:

Page 1 of 1



FDRTWRIGHT
FDRT Wright... on TOP of it all

409 Kyles Lane, Fort Wright, KY 41011

859.331.1700

Memorandum

DATE:

TO:

FROM:

RE:

July 5^^ 2018
All City Council Members and Interested Parties

Dave Hatter, Mayor

Public Hearing - Municipal Road Aid

The City of Fort Wright will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, July 18, 2018 at 5:45 p.m. The purpose of the
hearing is to receive input from residents and discuss issues regarding street and bridge reconstruction/paving
projects for the 18/19 Fiscal Year. The City of Fort Wright is anticipating the receipt of approximately $114,000
from the Department of Rural and Municipal Road Aid during the 18/19 Fiscal Year. The meeting will be held at the
Fort Wright Municipal Complex, located at 409 Kyles Lane, Fort Wright, KY 41011.

For additional information please contact Ms. Jill Cain Bailey, City Administrator, at 859.331.1700. Thank you.


